
 
Season 2014/15   Feedback form 

Thank you for playing and supporting Essex Junior Squash over the past season, we 

hope you have enjoyed your squash. 

Essex Junior Squash has progressed considerably thanks to the hard work and 

dedication of all involved but there is always more that can be done and we would 

like your thoughts and ideas to be considered when we plan for the 2015/16 season. 

We would therefore be very grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete 

and return this form (either via email, post or in person. 

1. We have had 4 training sessions this season would you like more/less/how 

many?   

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

2. Are you happy with the format, location & time of the training, how could this 

be improved? 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

3.  Are there any other activities that you think Essex Junior Squash should be 

running? 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

4. Are you happy with the Inter-County format? 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

5. If we are fortunate enough to secure any additional funds for Essex Junior 

Squash what do you think this should be spent on? 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………..   

 

6. Are there any changes/new areas that you would like to see on the website?     

 

........................................................................................................................................ 

 

7. Anything else you would like the committee to consider? 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Thank you for your time, please return by 31st May 2015 to Tim Barrott:  
timb591@hotmail.co.uk or postal address -                                                                                              

3 Chapel Croft, Ardleigh, Colchester CO7 7TQ 

 

mailto:timb591@hotmail.co.uk

